
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/7 Date: 17/04/2022 
 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

Hope you all are doing fine. As the number of covid cases are increasing, we request 
you to kindly go through the following guidelines carefully and advice your ward to 
strictly adhere to it 

 Wearing of the mask is mandatory in the school. 
 They are also advised to carry an extra mask. 
 Every student must carry an alcohol based sanitizer for their personal use. 
 They are advised to bring their own sufficient food and water bottle. 
 They are advised to carry their own essential items viz. pen, pencil, notebook, 

handkerchief etc. No sharing of stuffs will be allowed. 
 Any student with symptoms of flu, cold etc should refrain from coming to 

school. In such case, the Class teacher can be kept informed, stating the reason 
of absence. 

Let’s create a positive and productive learning phase for our young learners. 

Stay Safe and Connected! 

 

Regards 

 

BBPS Manesar 
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